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October 22, 2020   

 

Tinika Warren 

wtinika03@gmail.com     

              

Correspondence Number: 2020-COR-13490 

 

Dear Tinika Warren: 

 

This letter is about your complaint received by the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture (USDA), Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) Civil Rights Division 

(CRD) on September 20, 2020.  FNS CRD has determined that we will not be 

able to investigate your complaint.  The basis for this determination is set forth 

below:  

 

• In a letter dated September 22, 2020, FNS CRD requested that you 

provide us with additional information for us to continue our review of your 

complaint. 

• FNS CRD also advised you that if we did not receive the requested 

additional information within 20 days, FNS CRD would not be able to 

investigate your complaint and would close your case. 

  

Based on your failure to cooperate with our investigation we have closed your 

case and FNS will take no further action.  If you have any questions regarding 

this letter, please contact FNS CRD at (703) 305-2195.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Roberto Contreras 

Director, Civil Rights Division 

Food and Nutrition Service 

U.S. Department of Agriculture 
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